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 Geneva, 2 November 2018 

Ref: CL-18/46  

Contact: Béatrice Pluchon  To Member States of the ITU 

E-mail: memberstates@itu.int  

 

Subject: Election results  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have the honour to inform you that the Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-18), meeting in Dubai, United Arab 

Emirates, from 29 October to 16 November 2018, has elected the following officials: 

- Mr Houlin Zhao (China) ITU Secretary-General, re-elected in the first round of the elections; 

- Mr Malcolm Johnson (United Kingdom) ITU Deputy Secretary-General, re-elected in the first round of 

the elections; 

- Mr Mario Maniewicz (Uruguay) Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau, elected in the second 

round of the elections; 

- Mr Chaesub Lee (Korea (Rep. of)) Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau, re-

elected in the first round of the elections; 

- Mrs Doreen Bogdan-Martin (United States) Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau, 

elected in the first round of the elections. 

Yours faithfully, 

(signed) 

H. E. Mr Majed Almesmar 
PP-18 Chairman 
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